
5th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 10- Geography Field Trip to Dorchester 11th July 2022

On Monday 11th July we are taking Year 10 Geography students on a fieldwork study visit to Dorchester. This visit is for
students to complete their GCSE Geography fieldwork, which is a compulsory part of the syllabus, and will form part of
their examination in 2023.

We will travel to the Dorchester by coach, and will return by the end of the academy day.   Students will be accompanied
and supervised at all times.

Students should wear full Academy uniform for the visit.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the visit, if your child receives FSMs and you would like us to provide a
packed lunch please indicate this on the consent form. Please ensure that your child brings a water bottle with them and if
the weather is hot, sun cream and hat.

The cost of this trip is £8

In order for your child to take part please complete the consent form via the following link: Consent Form and pay on
sQuid by the deadline of Friday 1st July  at 12pm. If you have not completed the form and paid by this date then
unfortunately your child will be able to take part.

Yours faithfully

D McConnell

Mr D McConnell
Geography Teacher

https://forms.gle/KrTo1Xohv6pwFkFx7

